
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
THURSDAY, 14 DECEMBER 2023 
  
GAUTENG HEALTH GIVES AN UPDATE ON THE STATE OF 
READINESS FOR THE FESTIVE SEASON  
 
Gauteng Health and Wellness MEC Nomantu Nkomo-Ralehoko will 
today (Thursday, 14 December 2023,) give an update on the readiness 
of the provincial public healthcare system for the festive season.  
 
Details of the media briefing are as follows: 
 
Date:   Thursday, 14 December 2023  
Time:   12:00 - 13:00 
Venue:  Chris Hani Baragwanath Hospital Auditorium, Soweto 
 
During the media briefing, MEC Nkomo-Ralehoko will provide an 
overview of the preparedness measures for emergency response and  
trauma units capabilities including  staffing arrangements, to 
ensure the uninterrupted provision of healthcare services  during the 
festive season.  
  
Confirmation of media attendance should directed to Ms Ireen Manyuha 
on 082 440 5676.  
 
Ends/ 
 
Issued by the Gauteng Department of Health 
 

Motalatale Modiba, Head of  
Communication: 064 803 0808 or  
healthmediaenquiries@gauteng.gov.za 

Tshepo Shawa, Spokesperson 
for the MEC for Health: 072 222 
6333 or 
Tshepo.Shawa@gauteng.gov.za 

 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Gauteng 
Department of Health’s portal at www.gauteng.gov.za  
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